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SPECIAL ORDER 0 0 k 2001 '
Series of 2001-No. (LW (&
SUBJECT: REASSIGNING CENRO NELSON GOROSPE TO CENRO |
ILOILO VICE OIC- ARIEL A. GLORIA

In the interest of the service and in line with the continuing organizational development
of the DENR, CENRO Nelson Gorospe is hereby reassigned back to his mother unit
vice OIC - Ariel A. Gloria who shall reportto the Office of the RED for his new

assignment.

As such, CENRO Gorospe and OIC - Ariel A. Gloria is hereby directed to clear
themselves of all work and financial accountabilities and shall submit compliance report
to the Office of the Secretary.

This Order shall take effect immediately.
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